
PUBLIC QUESTION  

Question from Ms Helena Windsor: 

Concerned library user. 

It is disappointing to see all information on the acquisition of a property for the library 

service is restricted. Beyond the purchase what does this mean for the service? Is it 

yet another part of the Council abandoning the majority of rate payers in Cambridge 

alongside Shire Hall? What is the impact going to be on residents? Will services be 

worse, who and what is moving? Has impact of the move been assessed? These 

things are not commercially sensitive and should be shared with the public, it feels 

like hiding a cut to services behind this excuse of commercial sensitivity. 


